
 
 

Welcome to Heritage Elementary!  Our PTA plays a very active role at Heritage. We work closely 

with both teachers and staff to provide an amazing educational experience for your students.  

Heritage Elementary PTA needs your support and we would love for you to be a part of it all!  

• Visit our website - www.heritage-pta.com - and look around!  By creating an account, you 

will receive newsletters and weekly eBlasts, as well as see all upcoming events and 

important school info.  Our PTA membership drive for the 2020/2021 school year will 

begin July 2020 for those who did not join in May.  Volunteer opportunities will be 

made available online at that time and you will be able to choose from many different 

areas.   

• Like us on Facebook – “Heritage Hawks PTA” – another great resource to stay connected. 

• Look for the Facebook page for your Kinder class. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/heritageclassof2033/  

Wednesday, August 5th 
Kindergarten Play Day @ the Heritage Playground from 9-11 a.m. 

 

An opportunity to meet new and old friends before school starts!   
We will not have access to the building during this time.   

 
Saturday, August 8th 

Back to School Bash @ Doubletree Ranch Park from 5-8 p.m. 
 

An evening for the kids to meet friends and play!  We will have access to the splash pad, pavilion 

and big red barn, join us for some fun in the sun!   

 

PTA President – Penni Davis – joshandpenni@gmail.com 

PTA Vice President – Michelle Reed - mmreed0722@gmail.com 

 

DUE TO COVID-19 ALL EVENTS/DATES COULD BE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 
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